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Our Ref: GB/sm 

23 November, 1994 

Mr G W Murphy_ 

GRO-C 

Liverpool 
GRO-C _ 

The Haemophilia Society 
123 Westminster Bridge Road 
London SE17HR 

Telephone: 071 928 2020 
Facsimile: 071 620 1416 

Dear Mr Murphy, 

I am glad we managed to meet at Coventry to discuss the Society's position on hepatitis. I am 
enclosing a copy of the statement agreed at Coventry. We are now developing a strategy to put 
this into practice. There will be a short debate in the House of Lords on Thursday 1st 
December which will be an opportunity to generate political pressure. We will keep you 
informed of future developments. Please keep in contact as your case is a very good example of 
the inequality in the help available to people with HCV compared to HW. 

Please accept may apologies for not replying earlier. 

Yours sincerely, 

GRO-C 

Graham Barker 
Director of Services and Development 

CARING FOR PEOPLE WITH HAEM0PHILIA 

Registered Charity No.288260. A company registered in England and firmed by guarantee. Registered Camparry No 736I4 
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HEPATITIS 

The Haemophilia Society 
123 Westminster Bridge Road 
London SE1 7HR 

Telephone: 0719282020 
Facsimile: 071 620 1416 

At a meeting in Coventry on Saturday 19 November the Society's Executive Committee and Council 
agreed the following policy statement: 

The Haemophilia Society is seeking the maximum help for people affected by hepatitis as 
a result of their NHS treatment. 

There is considerable uncertainty in the area of prognosis and treatment of hepatitis. 

We intend, as a priority, to press for help for those most affected, that is, the families of 
those who have died and those who are suffering illness as a result of hepatitis. 

We will discuss with the government financial help for this group. 

We will seek to ensure that haemophilia centres have all the resources necessary to 

ensure the best possible treatment and care for people with haemophilia and hepatitis. 

We will press the medical and scientific community for urgent and thorough research into 

the prognosis and treatment for hepatitis. 

For further information please contact Graham Barker, Director of Services and Development. 

21 November 1994 

CARING FOR PEOPLE WITH HAEMOPHILIA 

Registered Charity No 286:50. A company registered in Englwd and limited byguaraNet. Registered Cc""NO 173614. 
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